
Upcoming Events
April Lunch Meeting
Date: Monday, April 20th, 12pm
Location: Webinar
Topic: VRF & Hydronic Systems

May Lunch Meeting
Date: Monday, May 18th, 12pm
Location: TBD
Topic: Energy Savings in the 
Refrigeration Industry

Golf Outing for Membership
Date: Tuesday, June 9th, 2020
Location: Sugarbush Golf Club
(Updates to follow)

Golf Outing for Research Prom.
Date: August 24th, 2020

•A Message To Chapter Members
•ASHRAE COVID19 Resources

Kyle DelPiano

Speaker Bio: Kyle DelPiano - Business Development Manager, Xylem
-Top skills: Building automation, HVAC controls, HVAC

  -With Xylem since 2014 and previously a sales engineer at Trane (2008-June 2014)
  -Grew up in Salisbury, NC
  -Received an engineering degree from Auburn University 2007
  -Has two daughters ages 3 and 5
  -Created a home brewing system and craft and brew his own beer
  -Joined ASHRAE in 2015 and is a member of the Triangle Chapter

ASHRAE COVID-19 PREPAREDNESS RESOURCES 

To Chapter Members: Due to the continuously developing COVID-19 
situation, all future events are now considered tentative and updates will be 
given as information becomes available.  Attempts are being made to continue 
to provide monthly speakers via webinar.  Golf outings will be played if 
determined to be safe.  We hope you are all staying healthy!

April Presentation Topic: VRF & Hydronics Systems: 
A Strategic Comparison
April's presentation will be in WEBINAR format

Kyle DelPiano & Xylem's Donation to ASHRAE

Last July Kim Mitchell, ASHRAE's Director of Development, and Cleveland's own Dennis Wessel, visited Xylem's 
location in Chicago.  After their visit, Xylem made a substantial monetary as well as equipment donation to ASHRAE 
for use in the new headquarters building.  Kyle DelPiano was instrumental in securing this donation and was even 
thanked by President Boyce at the Presidential Luncheon in Orlando.  

Region V Tech Awards competition

Announcements
•April Speaker Kyle DelPiano
•Technology Awards Program

Reminder: ASHRAE is continually updating th

https://www.ashrae.org/technical-
resources/resources

eir website to include proactive 
guidance to help address coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) concerns with 
respect to the operation and maintenance of heating, ventilating and air-
conditioning systems. It provides easily accessible resources from ASHRAE to 
building industry professionals.  Link here: 

Do you know someone with a great project that they may wish to enter in the Region V Tech Awards competition?  
Please let us know! The ASHRAE Technology Awards recognize outstanding achievements by members who have 
successfully applied innovative building design in the areas of occupant comfort, indoor air quality and energy 
conservation. If interested, more information can be found here: https://www.ashrae.org/membership/honors-and-
awards/technology-awards-program.  Be sure to also click the "sample entries" link at the bottom of the page for 
samples and submission information.
Applications go to Carl Schultz, carlschultz8@gmail.com and are due by Monday June 2, 2020. 

https://www.ashrae.org/technical-resources/resources
https://www.ashrae.org/membership/honors-and-awards/technology-awards-program

